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Friday, November 18:

Third graders will have recess from 11:50-12:10 and lunch from 12:10-12:40.  

Money for adults or non-Edison children to join in the lunch was already due.  If you are joining your child for lunch, please note the times above.
Thank you so much for your support at the fall festival!  This was a great fundraiser for our class!

Tuesday, November 15 is PJ Day to raise money for Spark Change!  Spark Change is the new name for Penny Harvest.  The students in room 204 are raising funds to support the Maxfund Animal Shelter.  Money sent can be coins, bills, or even checks to Maxfund.  Please help us fill our penny sack!  Students are to pay $1 or more and wear PJs to school on Tue. Nov. 15.  Regular shoes must be worn for safety.  No stuffed animals, please.  Money to support our Spark Change cause can be sent until December 1st.
Writing:   Students have written personal narratives on several topics and taken notes on non-fiction articles and used the notes to write summaries.  
Reading/Skills: Students have read many books about how children around the world access books and about various types of frogs.  Students have taken notes and written about these non-fiction texts.
Math: Students have been working on multiplication and division.  Students are working on solving multiplication and division problems with an unknown value represented by a letter.  
Social Studies:  Students will soon begin learning about the roles of various types of social scientists and learning about the regions of the United States.
Science:  We will soon begin our Objects in the Sky science unit.  Students will learn about the sun, moon, stars, constellations, and planets.   
Birthdays:
Please consider non-sugary birthday recognitions for your child at school, such as:
· Donating a copy of your child’s favorite book inscribed with his or her name and birthdate for the school library or a classroom.
· Fruit or packaged treats such as bags of Pirate’s Booty popcorn or other less sugary, less messy treats.  Treats are allowed in the lunchroom during lunchtime only, 12:25-12:45 p.m.  There are 28 students in class.  If you are sending cupcakes, please send the smallest ones possible.   Remember that cookies are an option, too.  It is district policy that all treats must be store bought, not homemade, with ingredients label.  Thank you.
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